
Philippians 1:11 —  Notesheet 

 

A) Remember! Our position, as the Father sees us in Christ, is 

permanent—eternal—IMPUTED (or credited) to us by Jesus’ death 

on the cross! 

 

B) Elders were appointed by godly men anointed by the Lord. There 

was no CONGREGATIONAL rule of government in the early church. 

 

C) The church at Philippi, unknowingly became a “SENDING 

CHURCH,” partakers with Paul—partners in God’s work of grace! 

 

D) Life can get pretty joy-less, NOT when we go through tough 

times, but when we go them ALONE.  

 

Four Of Our Greatest Needs: 

 

1) That our love may abound—OVERFLOW—spill out to others… 

 

E) God’s love, Agape’ Love, is His VISIBLE MARK in us that we truly 

are God’s children… 

 

Four Of Our Greatest Needs: (continued) 

 

2) We are to desire and seek GOD’S BEST for ourselves… 

 

3) “Live a LOVER’S LIFE, circumspect and exemplary, a life Jesus 

[the Groom] will be proud of…” (The MESSAGE) 

 

4) Bring glory and praise to God by LIVING OUT the 9 flavors of 

God’s Agape’ love—the fruit of the Spirit! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Philippians 1:11 —  Paul’s Love For The Church 

August 20, 2023 – Pastor Don Talley 
 

A) Remember! Our position, as the Father sees us in Christ, is 

permanent—eternal—______________ (or credited) to us by Jesus’ 

death on the cross! 

(Acts 16:12; Phil 1:13, 4:12; 4:15-16; 4:18; 3:20; 1:21-22; 2 Cor 11:9; Deut 15:12-16) 

B) Elders were appointed by godly men anointed by the Lord. There 

was no ___________________ rule of government in the early church. 

(Acts 14:23; 6:2-4; Phil 3:20; Rom 5:1; Phil 4:7; Rev 3:20) 

C) The church at Philippi, unknowingly became a “______________ 

_____________,” partakers with Paul—partners in God’s work of 

grace! 

 

D) Life can get pretty joy-less, ______ when we go through tough times, 

but when we go through them ___________.  

 

Paul Prays For Four Of Our Greatest Needs: 

1) That our love may abound—________________—spill out to others… 

(John 13:35) 

E) God’s love, Agape’ Love, is His _____________  ___________ in us 

that we truly are God’s children… 

 

Paul Prays For Four Of Our Greatest Needs: (continued) 

2) We are to desire and seek _________  ________ for ourselves. 

(John 16:13; Prov 3:5-6) 

3) “Live a ____________  ________, circumspect and exemplary; a life 

Jesus [the Groom] will be proud of…” (The MESSAGE) 

 

4) Bring glory and praise to God by ____________  _________ the 9 

flavors of God’s Agape’ love—the fruit of the Spirit! 

 



Food for Thought for the week of August 20, 2023 
(Questions and Scriptures for further study) 

***Life Groups are starting in two weeks!!! Life Group is the 
BEST way to grow closer to Jesus and build relationships 

with others at Open Gate. Sign up today!*** 

1) Read Acts 16:6-24 in your Bible.  

What are all the ways Paul and Silas suffered in Philippi? 

Notice that the Holy Spirit supernaturally directed them to go 
to Philippi (v. 6-10) - yet their experience after arriving 
included much suffering, hardship, and unfair treatment.  
Why do you think God allowed them to suffer like this? 

Do you think God is fair? Why or why not? 

How would you have reacted if you were in Paul’s shoes? 

2) Read Acts 16:25-34 in your Bible. 

Why do you think Paul and Silas sang worship songs 
through the night, while they were chained up in prison? 

What do you think was Paul’s goal or purpose in life? 
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What promise(s) of God might have brought Paul and Silas 
comfort amidst their suffering? 

What things might Paul and Silas have been thankful for 
even as they sat, chained in prison, nursing their wounds 
from their beating? 

3) What verses of Scripture (or promises from God) are 
most helpful for you when you are enduring 
hardship, loss, or are treated unfairly? 

If God gave you a dream or vision, leading you to do 
something - would you expect it to be easy or hard, 
comfortable or painful, a walk-in-the-park or a walk-through-
the-valley-of-the-shadow-of-death?  Why or why not? 

Is there anything God has been directing you to do?  Spend 
time in prayer asking God to show you how He wants you to 
serve Him. 

Is there anything you are suffering through right now? Spend 
time in prayer asking God to help you stand on His 
promises, to view your situation through an eternal 
perspective, and to find your strength in Him to endure. 

What promise(s) of God might have brought Paul and Silas 
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If God gave you a dream or vision, leading you to do 
something - would you expect it to be easy or hard, 
comfortable or painful, a walk-in-the-park or a walk-through-
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Is there anything God has been directing you to do?  Spend 
time in prayer asking God to show you how He wants you to 
serve Him. 

Is there anything you are suffering through right now? Spend 
time in prayer asking God to help you stand on His 
promises, to view your situation through an eternal 
perspective, and to find your strength in Him to endure.


